
 

 

Over the past two weeks, we have tested all skilled nursing residents and team members for the 
COVID-19 virus. This was in response to a skilled nursing team member who had the virus. 
Fortunately, nobody has tested positive and the Department of Health has allowed us to resume 
reopening.  

Next Friday, October 30, we will begin indoor visitation (more information will be provided on this 
early next week). Until then, we will offer outdoor visitation, weather permitting. We have heaters 
scheduled to arrive next week since the weather is getting cooler over the weekend.  

If you have already scheduled a glass door visit and would like this to be outdoor instead, please let 
us know upon your arrival. You may schedule a visit here: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/tvaafamilysignup.  

I would also like to announce that Pastor Ray Rogers will be retiring at the end of this month. While 
we rejoice with him that he has reached this milestone, we cannot begin to explain how much he will 
be missed. Pastor Ray is an adored member of our team at Augsburg, always there to celebrate 
during good times, and provide a comforting presence during the hard times. I am sure just like the 
Augsburg team, many of you have a special place in your heart for Pastor Ray. If you have any cards 
or notes you would like for him to have, please send them to Augsburg and we will be sure he 
receives them, even after his last day. Though we can never replace him, we have started a search 
for a new Chaplain.  

All our updates can be found online at www.thevillageataugsburg.org/pathforward. We appreciate 
all the prayers and well wishes during this time.  

 

Date:     October 23, 2020 

To:   Augsburg SNF Residents and Families 

From:     Tamiya Baskerville, Health Care 
Administrator 

Subject:   Path Forward Community Update 
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